
 

 

 

 

 

Delce Academy News 

Friday 8th October 2021 

Key Dates: 

Academic Year 

2021/22 

Wednesday 13th 

October at 9am – 

DEC Parents Forum 

 

Friday 15th October 

– Last day of term 1 

 

Monday 1st 

November – First 

day of term 2 

 

 

 

Monday 11th 

October – PTA 

Pumpkin Patch 

and Spooktacular 

Sweet Sale 
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Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we come to the end of the term, we are looking forward to our publishing event 

taking place on Thursday 14th October 2021. The children have been working very 

hard to create some amazing learning and we will be inviting all parents and carers 

to view their efforts in the first week back after half-term.  

A big thank you to all the parents who attended the Maths workshop on 

Wednesday. We received some positive feedback and soon will be inviting you to 

Reading at Delce and Phonics at Delce workshops. Keep an eye on your email for 

more details. 

Mrs Webb and I were very grateful to the parents who attended the School Forum 

this week. It was a great opportunity for us to share the development plan and our 

progress so far. These will be termly events and it would be great to see more 

parents and carers attending. We want to be able to discuss and feedback on 

termly progress and achievements and for you to complement and challenge. 

Kate Taylor  

 In Edison class, we have been sharing our 

interests with our peers through daily class time. 

We have had our very own stand-up comedian 

and a Lego architect. Next week, we look 

forward to having our first baking session with one 

of our pupils leading us through the complexities 

and excitement of following a recipe!  

 

 

 

 

 

In Henson class, children have started writing a 

persuasive letter linked to their core text in English. They 

enjoyed collaborating to produce convincing 

arguments for stopping The Hunger Games.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Jackson class, we have been enjoying 

creating our own plays by dressing up. In the DEC 

we would be grateful for any spare dressing up 

costumes to add to our collection.  Should you 

wish to donate any outgrown items, please share 

via the school office. 
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Year 5 have learnt how to 

read and write numbers 

with up to three decimal 

places. We have been 

able to make a range of 

decimal numbers using 

place value counters and 

represent them in a range 

of ways in our books. Year 5 

can now compare and 

order numbers with up to 

three decimal places and 

explain their reasoning 

using Mathematical 

vocabulary. 

In Year 4, the children 

explored the historical 

figure of Anne Frank and 

applied their knowledge of 

research to identify and find 

facts about her. They 

accumulated their ideas 

and research onto one 

bank of facts to use in their 

letter writing next week! 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 have had an 

amazing Science lesson 

this week. They have 

enjoyed looking at how a 

fossil is formed within their 

science lessons. They 

became palaeontologist’s 

and created their own 

fossils to help with their 

understanding of how they 

are formed. Looks like they 

had great fun! 

 

Explorers class have been on a walk around their 

local area. We discussed who is in our local 

community and what their roles are. We also used 

our senses and explored how nature is changing 

during Autumn. We found different coloured 

leaves and conkers to add to our loose parts. 

 
Inventors have been 

investigating number bonds to 

9 this week. The children have 

been using different concrete 

and abstract resources to 

rehearse and embed their 

knowledge.  

 

Year 6 have been creating some amazing 

persuasive speeches this week in English based 

around our core text ‘Gorilla Dawn’. The children 

used their knowledge of the characters and 

features of persuasive texts to write a motivational 

speech from the perspective of The Black Mamba. 

The children really enjoyed getting into character 

and reading their speeches with intonation and 

enthusiasm.  
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The PTA are hosting a Spooktacular Sweet Stall on Monday 

11th October on the Garden Playground after school.  All 

sweet treats and drinks will be 50p each. 

 

Mr Lawrence, The Chair of Governors, will be judging  

the Pumpkin Patch competition, so please remember  

to include your name on any entries.  

 

Bring your competition entries into school and add  

them to the Pumpkin Patch on the Garden playground  

stage before lining up to start the day. 

 

Will you be a lucky winner? 
 


